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As an avid fly fisher in the state of Oregon I use animal fur and animal skin products 

that would be banned by this bill daily in my life. Please note that I strongly oppose 

any bill that would hinder my ability to enjoy the great outdoors in Oregon. The animal 

products that would be banned are used in the creation of the flies that I use to fish 

with. The products used are the best possible way to create patterns that both look 

and act like the prey of the fish I seek and have been used for this practice for 

hundreds of years. This bill will drastically impact the hobbies of countless fly fishers 

in this state and should not proceed or at the very least have an exclusion for fly tying 

supplies.  


